
 National Standing Committee:   

 Promotion and Development 

QUESTIONNAIRE  

INTER-DISTRICT U19 DEVELOPMENT TOURNAMENT   

Kindly return the completed questionnaire to Fonny Meyeridricks, Convenor NSCP,  

by 30 April 2014 or asap to fonny@iafrica.com  

There has been a general decline in the number of entries for this tournament and 

Bowls South Africa would like to identify the reasons for this. Some comments have 

already been received and these are also shown below for your comment. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

PRESIDENT: _________________________________________________ 

DISTRICT: ___________________________________________________                                                                                                      

                   Please �tick wherever applicable  

   Yes No 

Do you have an active District Promotion and Development Committee   

Have your District entered a team or teams before?   

Did you enter a team this year?   

 
Tick the appropriate columns 
indicating the reasons. 
 

Not happy with 
the venue 

Transport 
Expensive 

No Volunteer 
Manager 

Finances Not enough 
players 

     

Please give other reasons: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What recommendation can you make to attract more district teams? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Fonny MeyeridricksFonny MeyeridricksFonny MeyeridricksFonny Meyeridricks    
Convenor: NSCPDConvenor: NSCPDConvenor: NSCPDConvenor: NSCPD    
Cell: 084 738 2189 

 


